
 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2021 

Hi Everyone,  

It’s time to claim your booth(s) for the 30th Annual Children’s Fair! 

The fair is Sunday, April 25th from 12 Noon–5:00pm at College Hills Park.  

What a great way to help get your organization’s name out in to the community with this Fair 

event that is geared toward a fun, family time. The Children’s Fair has been a staple in our 

community for the past 30 years and after a year hiatus we are back at Unidad Park ready to 

raise awareness of children’s programming in the Concho Valley. Groups that are interested in 

joining us need to have a youth focus to programming offered. Please give us a call with your 

booth idea or we have some to choose from. We will not double up on booths that are already 

in existence to give every group a great opportunity to generate funds for their program.    

If you didn’t know, the Children’s Fair was run by Healthy Families in previous years and as the 

YMCA takes it over we only look to help it grow.  We will continue with what has been done in 

the past with booth rates and percentages. After the fair, we will figure out how much your 

booth(s) took in based on your ticket count. San Angelo YMCA will retain 10% and then deduct 

$25 per booth at that time. The remainder will be sent to you shortly after the Fair. Non-

ticketing booths will be charged $100. Please call to get on the waiting list.  

BOOTHS WILL MAKE THEIR OWN SIGNS: We will provide you with the 2’ x 3’ white cardboard, 

with the Sponsorship sticker attached, to create your own sign(s). All you have to do is color 

them, bring them to the park the day of the fair, and we’ll provide you with zip ties to attach 

them to the metal fence posts at your booth. On the sign you will provide the information 

about your booth and the amount of tickets that it will cost to participate at your booth. Best 

Booth Sign will win a prize! 

 

See You at the Fair! 

Stacy Duffell 

To Register Call/Email 

Stacy 

325-655-9106 

sduffell@ymcasanangelo.org 

By Friday, February 21st 

Sunday, April 25, 2021 

Noon-5pm 

@ College Hills Park 
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